Five Dunkin’ locations closed
this week

Four Dunkin’ locations in New Bedford and one in Fairhaven
closed on Wednesday. The locations are:

— 27 Alden Road in Fairhaven

— 113 Conway Street in New Bedford

— 807 Ashley Blvd in New Bedford

— 245 Coggeshall Street in New Bedford
— 1014 Kempton Street in New Bedford

Honey Dew is moving into the Conway and Kempton locations.

Dunkin’ opened a new location in the north end New Bedford
Business park at 207 Theodore Rice Blvd in January of this
year and looks to be moving out of some locations, not
reducing their New Bedford/Fairhaven footprint.
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